
Dear Woodrocker 
  
All the very best for 2018 which already seems to be a good year coming for South Africa. 
  
Attached please find our January Newsflash, together with Sandton Chronicle 26

th
 January news-

clipping and finally a CONSENT FORM which needs urgent completion. 
The WKRRA needs this completed form back by Friday 9

th
 February  . . . . . either by hand, by 

email or by fax. 
Please ensure your complete in BLACK INK and that you print clearly. 
This form needs to be filled in by owners, tenants, domestic workers and even possibly pool and 
garden services - the attached gives full details. 
  
On a different note, please note that due to a physical mis-sort whilst I updated the software on my 
computer, we lost the Database that was up-to-date as at October 2017. 
Over the past two months I have endeavored to reconstruct the database to include as much 
amended information that has been passed on in the last Quarter, but we may still be incorrect in 
certain instances, and I truly apologize for any inconvenience caused by this mishap. 
  
To this end, please share this important NEWSFLASH with your neighbors so ensure that 
everyone is aware of the new developments, and if anyone you know has not received this email, 
please let me know their name, address, email and mobile details soonest so we can rectify the 
error. 
  
Another two quick snippets of local importance is that building of the WOODMEAD RESERVOIR is 
due to commence in April/208 on the site next to the Woodmead Garden Refuse Dump. This will 
eliminate the problems we experience with that open ground which currently serves as a latrine for 
all and sundry as well as a home for vagrants where the rubber casings are also burnt off stolen 
copper cabling - hence the smell that hits us every so often at night. 
The second issue is that various businesses within Woodmead are considering creating a 
WOODMEAD C.I.D. (City Improvement District) which will stretch from approx. the Cedar Park 
Hotel in Western Services Road to the Buccleuch Interchange, taking in all businesses therein 
including Makro, Pro-Shop, Woodmead Retail Park, etc.  How far west this will stretch is not yet 
determined but there will be community meetings and involvement in this regard.  We will keep you 
advised as developments occur and are meeting with the relevant parties 2

nd
 week February to 

find out more about this proposal. 
  
Do remember to check the WEBSITE at www.woodrock.co.za (the Residents Association, not the 
animal shelter) and also keep abreast with what’s happening on our new FACEBOOK page at 
WOODROCK COMMUNITY GROUP.   For those who are not on the What’s App groups and want 
to be included, please send your full contact details to 083.700.2401.  
Please note all groups are closed groups and ONLY when we have full names, addresses, mobile 
and email details is anyone added. This is obviously for security reasons. 
  
  
Yours sincerely 
  

Wendy R. 

  
Wendy Robertson 
Woodmead Khyber Rock Residents Association 
email: info@woodrock.co.za 
Facsimile: 086.691.6198 
Mobile: 083.700.2401 
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